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Agenda Item: 
 
 

 
Report to: 

 
Audit Committee 

 
Date: 

 
27 June 2006 

 
Report from: 

 
Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Finance 

 
Title of report: ANNUAL AUDIT AND INSPECTION LETTER 2004/05 

 

 

Attached to this report is the Annual Audit and Inspection Letter from Darren Wells, our 
District Auditor and Relationship Manager. 
 
The Letter refers to the Audit for 2004/05 and was received in April of this year.  In 
accordance with Audit Commission requirements, the letter was sent to all Members of the 
Council.  The letter is also published on the Audit Commission’s website and the Council’s 
website. 
 
You are recommended to note the Annual Audit and Inspection Letter 2004/05. 
 
 

 
Contact:   Neil Dart, Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Finance 
 
Telephone: 01424 781502 
 
Email:  ndart@hastings.gov.uk 
 

The Annual Audit and Inspection Letter from the Audit Commission could not be published but a 
hard copy may be obtained from Elaine Wood, Principal Committee Administrator, tel .no. 01424 
451717. 

 


